
The Lodge (on the grounds of St Benet Biscop High School), Ridge Terrace, Bedlington, Northumberland. 

Email: lyn.horton@leadinglink.co.uk  Tel: 01670 820088  Web: www.leadinglink.co.uk 

As part of our ‘60 years of Bedlington’ project and the production of our ’Creative Wall’ we are 

producing a film looking at three generations of families across schools in Bedlington. 

 

We are seeking three generations of family members who have passed through our  

Bedlingtonshire schools over the last 60 years, to talk about their experiences, a typical  

day across the generations and how things have changed.  

 

This film will also form part of Bedlington’s contribution to the Commonwealth Jubilee Time 

Capsule, a virtual archive which will also be physically buried. A copy of the best material will 

be presented to Her Majesty the Queen as part of Diamond Jubilee celebrations.  

 

Our ‘3 generations’ film will also form part of our Creative Wall, to be unveiled during ‘The Big 

Event’, our family fun day on Sunday 3rd June at The Lodge in Bedlington. If you’re interested 

in being involved in this film or have a story to tell then let us know now! 

. 

Call 01670 820088, or email lyn.horton@leadinglink.co.uk 


